
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE 
 

 
 

FEBRUARY 2019’S GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING IS POSTPONED TO   

WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 13, 2019 
@ 6PM 

 
Location: 

 
CUPE 608 Meeting Room 

#101 – 416 Westminster Ave, West 
 

We encourage you to come and see what your Union is doing for you! 
 
 

**Penticton sub-local meeting at 5PM will change to this date as well** 
 

President: Shelie Best   Vice President: Katherine Cook      Recording Secretary: Carol Lawrence 
  Treasurer: Amanda Lust    Membership Officer: Gerrie-Lynn Ward   

Canadian Union of Public Employees 
#101-416 Westminster Ave. West 
Penticton, BC   V2A 1K5   
Phone: 250-493-2021 
E-mail: cupelocal608@gmail.com 

website: www.608.cupe.ca 
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